
        June 2023 

 
 
Dear Parent, 

Music Evening 
Wednesday 21st June, 6pm 

 
As you will be aware from the school newsletter, Music Evening is on 
Wednesday 21st June at 6pm in the School Hall. We would like to invite your 
child to perform during the concert. 
Performers will be expected to return to school at 5.40pm in their school 
uniform (no earlier please). As this evening has been a great success in 
previous years, we have had to limit the number of tickets to 2 per family 
due to the capacity of the School Hall. We are hopeful that your child will be 
able to take part in this performance but If they cannot attend, please let us 
know and then we can offer those tickets as extras. 
 
Please complete the Google Form here to indicate your child’s attendance and 
number of tickets required.  
 
Many thanks, 
 
Mrs L Kirkpatrick 
Music Subject Leader 
 

https://forms.gle/hbVPem6FjVmCt7Em6

